
 
P.O. Box 270 
Hartford, CT 06141-0270 

December 21, 2018 
 
Dear Neighbor,  
 
As part of our everyday effort to deliver reliable energy to our customers and communities, we’re planning 
work in your area to replace electric transmission structures. Maintaining the infrastructure that supports the 
electric lines is one of the ways Eversource ensures the safe, secure transmission of electricity throughout the 
region.  
 
You’re receiving this letter and a copy of the Sub-Petition because the proposed work would be taking place 
within the right of way on or near your property in Manchester, Glastonbury, and Portland.  A Sub-Petition is a 
document with detailed information about the proposed upgrades. Eversource is submitting Sub-Petition No. 
1293-MGP-02 this week to the Connecticut Siting Council (CSC) for its review and approval.  
 
About This Electric System Improvement: What You Can Expect 
First, we want you to know that this work will not interrupt electric service to your property.  
 
As part of this project, we are proposing to replace, and slightly increase the height of the existing wood 
structures. The new, weathering steel structures will increase in height by 9 feet or less, depending on the 
location.  
 
We are proposing to do the work within the existing rights of way on or near your property. The new 
structures will provide continued reliability of the transmission system.  
 
Connecticut Siting Council Process and Timing 
With this letter, Eversource is providing notice to you of its proposed work activity, as described in the 
enclosed Sub-Petition. If you have any comments or concerns about the project, please send them to the CSC at 
the following address within 30 days of the date of this letter: Melanie Bachman, Acting Executive Director; 
Connecticut Siting Council; Ten Franklin Square; New Britain, CT 06051. You may also email them to the 
siting.council@ct.gov. If you choose to send comments to the CSC, please reference Sub-Petition No. 1293-MGP-
02 in your correspondence.  
 
Our Commitment to You 
We are committed to be a good neighbor and doing our work with respect for you and your property. If you 
would like more information about this work please call 1-800-793-2202, or send an email to 
TransmissionInfo@eversource.com.  Thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Brian Ragozzine 
 
Brian Ragozzine 
Eversource Project Manager – Transmission Projects 
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